
 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Elizabeth Weaver 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

James Cockerill 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

William Way 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Kiera Edwards 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Kerr Wallace 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Niamh O'Connor 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Lucy Turley 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Thomas Howe 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Will Harvey 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Chris Pugh 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Lucy Tyler 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Matthew Monaghan 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Lily Wilson 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Harry Simms 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Jamie Munns 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Andrew Inskip 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Guy Larter 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Luke Farmer 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Matthew Martin 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

David Turner 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Dominic Measures 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Charlie Willis 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Joe Evans 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Gibson Matikiti 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

George Kerr 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Holly Howseman 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Holly Gough 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Maxwell Law-Bregan 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Daniel Knight 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Jasmine Blackbourn 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Olivia Bentley 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Hannah Crooks 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Megan Smith 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Owen Robinson-Hallgarth 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Lilly-Mai Duffy 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Poppy Copeland 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 


